
THE 

UPSTATE NEW YORK SYNOD, ELCA 
AND 

THE ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF ROCHESTER 

INVITE YOU TO ATTEND  
 

 

 

 

A JOINT SERVICE OF PRAYER 

To Commemorate the 500th Anniversary of the Reformation 

at 
Sacred Heart Cathedral, 296 Flower City Park, Rochester, New York 

Sunday, October 29, 2017 at 7:00 pm 

 

Lutherans and Catholics have been involved in fruitful dialogues for 50 

years.  You are enthusiastically invited to participate in this historic 

prayer service presided over by Bishop John Macholz, Bishop of the 

Upstate New York Synod, ELCA and Bishop Salvatore Matano, Bishop 

of Rochester. The Journey continues but what a great moment to pause 

and celebrate what has already been accomplished. Please join us. 

 
 

                                                   
                        Bishop Salvatore Matano          Bishop John Stanley Macholz                            
 

 

RSVPs appreciated at betsy.mcdermott@dor.org but walk-ins welcome.   
 

Reception afterwards in the narthex. 

mailto:betsy.mcdermott@dor.org

